
TOWN OF POMFRET, VERMONT
NOTICE OF SITE INSPECTION AND
HEARING ON THE RELOCATION

OF T.H. 24 (HEWITT HILL ROAD)

The Pomfret Selectboard will
hold a site inspection and
hearing on April 17, 2024, for the
purpose of formally relocating a
portion of Town Highway 24
(Hewitt Hill Road). The site
inspection and hearing are
being held pursuant to 19 V.S.A.
709. A draft survey map of the
proposed relocation is available
for inspection at 5218 Pomfret
Road and https://pomfretvt.us/.
The site inspection will begin at
6:00 PM, at the intersection of
Hidden Ridge Road and Maple
Ridge Drive (formerly known as
Windy Lane). The hearing will
begin at 7:00 PM and will be held
in person at the Town Office
(5218 Pomfret Road) and
remotely by Zoom. Instructions
for joining the hearing by Zoom
are available at
https://pomfretvt.us/.
Additional information may be
obtained by contacting
Rebecca Fielder, Town Clerk, at
5218 Pomfret Road, or by calling
802-457-3861 during regular
office hours, or by emailing
clerk@pomfretvt.us.


